Ms. Louise Romaine
Licensing Officer
Middlesbrough Council

31st October 2017

Former Park End Medical Centre, Overdale Road

Dear Louise

We would like to submit our objection for the sale of alcohol and playing of recorded music at the former Park End Medical Centre, Overdale Road, Park End.

We feel that the sale of alcohol in a built up area that has a history of antisocial behaviour is unacceptable. The Police will be able to confirm that there is constant trouble to the rear of the new store (at the playpark). We believe incidences of anti-social behaviour will increase. The sale of alcohol as early as 7.00am and as late as 11.30pm is unacceptable.

We are also opposed to the playing of recorded music, especially as early as 7.00am, and as late as 11.30pm. Residents live directly opposite, and although it has been stated that music will be behind closed doors, will this be still the case during the summer months? There isn't a guarantee as to the level of noise at which the music will be played. It doesn't state that the building has been fitted with sound proof walls.

Yours sincerely,
Brian Hubbard, Mick Saunders, Jan Mohan
Councillors for Park End and Beckfield